
  

 

 

Address 

Address 

Address 

Monday 12 June 2017 

 

IMPORTANT - THIS COMMUNICATION AFFECTS YOUR HOME 

Dear <Insert tenant name>, 

Regeneration of the Grange Farm Estate  

We have been working with residents since 2014 on our Grange Farm regeneration 

plans to give existing tenants new modern homes and great facilities.  

We’re dedicated to building a better Harrow, providing new homes and real 

communities that will make Harrow a great place to live, now and in the future. 

Hopefully you will have seen the plans at one of our many events and have been 

following the progress through our newsletters. 

In addition to inviting tenants to consultation events, we are required to send you a 

formal notice setting out our proposals. This notice is attached and gives you a right 

to make written comments letting us know your views about the proposals. It also 

gives more information on our proposals and what will happen to make sure the 

regeneration can start.   

It is important that you read and understand this notice – if you need help 

understanding what this notice means or you want to find out more information, 

please follow the contact details in the notice. 

You can also come along to one of the two drop in sessions we are holding at the 

Community Centre on Osmond Close where you can ask any questions you may 

have:  

Wednesday 28 June, 10am to 12pm and Thursday 29 June, 6pm to 8pm.  

Or you can come and speak to us at the Grange Farm Summer fun day on Saturday 

15 July, 1pm to 4pm. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Nick Powell 

Director of Housing 


